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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

May 16, 2001

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

State

SB 919 (Polanco) will be heard on the floor for “third reading” tomorrow.  A vote on the measure would quickly follow.  This bill would prohibit the MTA from regulating or maintaining any advertising display on land owned or operated by the Authority.  In April, the MTA Board of Directors adopted an oppose position on this measure.  Any phone calls, which can be made by the Directors to Senators Bowen (916/445-5953), Kuehl (916/445-1353) and Murray (916/445-8800) urging opposition, could be helpful.

The Governor’s Budget May Revise is being heard in subcommittees this afternoon.  The Senate Budget Subcommittee on Transportation heard the item at 11:00am and the Assembly Budget Subcommittee on Transportation will hear it at 4:00pm.  Information obtained by staff would indicate that the revision will be passed with very few, if any, changes.
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